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UPCOMING EVENTS  
Saturday, September 1 National Cross Country Championships, Perth  
Sunday, September 9 Burnley Half-Marathon 
Saturday, September 22 Tan Relays 
Saturday, October 6 TRIVIA NIGHT! 
Saturday October 20               Summer Track and Field season commences: Round 1 Shield 
Competition 

NATIONAL CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Good luck to all the Box Hill athletes competing in the national cross country championships 
in Perth this weekend. 

BURNLEY HALF-MARATHON 
The nest event on the AV winter calendar is the Burnley Half-Marathon on Sunday, September 
9 starting at 8:00am. This is a crucial event in deciding the final team standing for the winter 
teams premiership. If you wish to run but have not already entered this event (or do not have a 
season’s entry) please let us know as soon as possible so that your entry can be organized. 

TAN RELAYS 
The last event for the 2007 winter series will be the tan relays. This should be the biggest event 
for the winter and we aim to field as many teams as possible. Every registered athlete (in all 
age groups) is invited to take part in this event that involves running just one lap of the tan 
(3.8km). If you are not registered for this season, do so now so that you can compete at the tan 
on September 22. Those who are unable to run are invited to come into the tan on this day and 
support our teams and help us celebrate our winter season successes. 

TRIVIA NIGHT 
The club’s annual trivia night is being held at the usual venue (Ashburton Primary School) on 
Saturday, October 6. Mark this date in your diary and start planning your tables for the night. 
This event is the main annual social and fundraising event for the club, so we ask everyone to 
come along and support the event. We also ask if anyone can donate items for silent auction to 
contact Leana Tilley or Chris O’Connor. 

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB DVD FOR SALE 
The Box Hill Athletic Club DVD, as featured at the Club’s 75th anniversary dinner, can be 
purchased for just $15. Stocks are limited, so get in quick. This DVD features film and pictures 
from about 1970 through to the present of Box Hill athletes competing at interclub, national 
and international competition and would be enjoyable viewing for all members, past and 
present. 

DIAMOND CREEK FAIR 
A number of club members will be taking part in a pole vault competition/exhibition at the 
Diamond Creek Fair (Saturday 8th September). Everyone is invited to enjoy the fair and 
support the pole vault event. There will also be a 100m Gift with prizes and prize money. 
DATE: Saturday September 8, 2007 
VENUE: Coventry Oval, Main Road, Diamond Creek (Melways Map 12 A5) 
TIME: 12.00 noon start. 
There are events for U6, U8, U10, U12, U14, U16 and open male and female. Entries may be 
made on the day or email your name age and PB time to Andrew.Edney@yvw.com.au  
 



DOT COOK 
We have the sad news that Dorothy Cook passed away on August 9. Dot was a President of the 
Womens Club and a Life Member of Box Hill and a supporter of the club for many years. Our 
condolences to her family and friends. 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club 
winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  

 


